
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:  Parties of Record 
 
FROM: Christine Scotillo, Executive Director 
  Municipal Boundary Adjustments 
 
DATE:  May 17, 2001 
 
SUBJECT: A-6439  New London/New London Township 
 
 
On February 26, 2001, Municipal Boundary Adjustments received a resolution from the 
City of New London pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Sec. 414.031, subd. 1(a) proposing 
to annex approximately 72 acres from New London Township. 
 
After the parties began their local discussions as directed in April by the Director of the 
Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning, Municipal Boundary Adjustments received 
a request on May 14, 2001, from the City of New London to withdraw its resolution for 
annexation.  On the same day, the Director granted the City's request to withdraw its 
resolution, cancelled the hearing scheduled for May 16, 2001, and closed the file. 
 
Pursuant to the city’s request to withdraw its resolution, and the action of the Director in 
this matter, please be advised that the hearing scheduled for May 16, 2001 is hereby 
cancelled, and the Minnesota Statutes Sec. 414.01, subd. 16 meetings to resolve this 
matter are no longer necessary. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact this office. 
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